BPW Meeting June 16, 2010:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

23. Lower Badger Mill Creek Sanitary Interceptor
This project will require a Water Quality Certification permit for disturbance of
wetlands from the DNR and concurrence from the ACOE. This permit application
has been submitted. The project will also require a WRAPP (formerly NOI)
permit from the DNR for land disturbance over one acre. This permif will be
submitted following approval of the permit to disturb wetlands.
(Mark Moder, City Engineering)
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